
PUBLIC NOTICE OF A QUORUM –  
YORKVILLE VILLAGE BOARD AND 

YORKVILLE ROADS/PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the Yorkville Village 
Board and the Yorkville Roads/Public Works Committee will meet in the Yorkville 
Village Office, located on the second floor of the Union Grove Municipal Center, 
925 15th Avenue, Union Grove, Wisconsin, on Monday, July 23, 2018, at 5:45 
p.m., to discuss the Village’s road rating process. Neither the Yorkville Village 
Board nor the Yorkville Roads/Public Works Committee will take any formal 
action during this meeting. 
 
Dated July 20, 2018 
 
Michael McKinney 
Clerk-Treasurer 


